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The MSSC met to discuss distributing agenda items to the three subcommittees.   

The Addressing Predatory Behavior Subcommittee 

Low attendance forfeited the December meeting. January elected new officers. The next meeting is 

February 7 at 1:30 pm Eastern. Self-check inventory 

Greg M and Neil H will serve as newly elected co-chairs.    

Service Norms Subcommittee 

Will hold their first meeting Sunday, January 17th at 1:30 pm Eastern. The Board Norms document 

presented at the December MSSC will begin revision for 

WSO Service Norms of all levels including optional use for Intergroups and Regions. 

Virtual/Online and Phone Subcommittee  

No report this month. A Phone Safety policy is to be reviewed and possible presentations on phone and 

virtual meeting safety topics. See webpage for January meeting time. 

Please consider joining our committee or any of our subcommittees. We can be reached at meeting-
safety@adultchildren.org or on our open Slack channel for meeting times. 
#meeting_and_service_safety_adhoc or direct message on Slack @Erin D 
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